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Dear  Reanne,
I am resigning from the TSC Committee  Because of some personal reason. Please accept my
resignation..
Pleasure to work with all of you. This is a wonderful neihbourhood

Mashkoor Sherwani

On Thu, Oct 20, 2022 at 3:19 PM Reanne Kassar <Reanne.Kassar@mississauga.ca> wrote:

Good Afternoon Members of TSC,

 

I am canvasing for the next TSC meeting scheduled on November 30th at 5:00PM.
Please advise me of your availability and if you are able to attend or are not able so
that I may ensure that we have quorum.

 

Please let me know by Thursday October 27, 2022

 

Have a wonderful day!

Reanne

 

 

Reanne Kassar

Legislative Coordinator

T 905-615-3200 ext.5471

reanne.kassar@mississauga.ca
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